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April 2019 Prayer Letter
Dear Praying Friends,


We have had a wonderful month serving our Lord Jesus Christ here in Argentina. First, we have been working 
hard to learn Spanish and we have seen the Lord really improve our abilities to speak. We are grateful for this and 
I was even given the opportunity to preach for the first time in Spanish this past Sunday.  Bro Patrick was away 
preaching a discipleship conference and gave me the opportunity. I was very grateful and the service went very 
well I preached on the Parable of the Sower. It was far from perfect but it was a huge step in the direction we 
believe the Lord is taking us. 


The Church has been in the new building for about a month and the church looks completely different with fresh 
paint and a lot of TLC. Our people have worked very hard and we have seen the Lord do some incredible things 
during this time. 


On March 24th, Iglesia Bautista Fe held its second annual Banquete de Levi (Matthew’s Banquet). Our people 
really did a good job inviting friends and family to come and hear the gospel. Bro. Patrick preached a great 
message and the response was very positive. We have had one man return to the church and others return for 
English class this last week. We served hamburgers and choripanes (sausage sandwiches). It was a great time 
and we believe we will see some fruit from this event.


On March 26th, we started another session of English classes. We are having two classes per week, one on 
Tuesday evenings and the other on Saturday morning. We have had 75 people between the 2 classes and we are 
excited to see what the Lord does during the next 8 weeks. Please pray for us as we teach and share the gospel 
to this group of students.


April Prayer Requests: 

Spanish Learning: Please be praying for us as we are studying to speak Spanish. I started last with a new 
language school teacher. He is a man from our church and he has been a huge blessing so far.


English Classes: Please pray for us as we share the gospel through English classes.


April 13, Ladies Fellowship: Our ladies will be having an Asado (Argentine Cookout). Please be praying that our 
Ladies invite lost ladies to hear the good news of Jesus Christ.


April 18-21, Semana Santa: We will be having a huge weekend the weekend of Easter with several services.


Thank you for praying and supporting us during the month of April. We are extremely grateful and humbled to 
know we have so many praying for us and our ministry.


God Bless,


Jason, Ashley, Marley, Norah & Ian





